

Development Office

One Joslin Place Boston, MA 02215 · www.joslin.org Phone: 617 309 2412 Fax: 617 309 2692 development@joslin.harvard.edu

May 13, 2020

Ms. Susan Pohl Co-founder Blair Type 1 Diabetes Foundation PO Box 3052 Altoona, PA 16603-3052

Dear Ms. Pohl,

On behalf of all of us at Joslin Diabetes Center, please accept my sincere thanks for your recent \$8,000.00 gift that we received on May 6, 2020 through the Central Pennsylvania Community Foundation to support Type 1 Research. Your gift through the Blair Type 1 Diabetes Foundation Gala represents a critical investment in Joslin's mission to provide the most advanced care for our patients, conduct cutting-edge research, and train the next generation of leaders to ultimately find a cure for diabetes and its complications.

With generous support from friends like you, we are able to continue to enhance the life-changing work happening at Joslin. Philanthropic gifts support the research of Joslin investigators seeking to understand how a patient's own cells can be altered to fight diabetes. They allow the physicians in our clinic to continue delivering comprehensive and integrated care to over 21,000 patients, and support our educators in teaching patients the latest technology to most effectively manage their diabetes.

It is a privilege to have you join us in the quest to defeat diabetes, and we look forward to keeping you updated on our research, clinical and educational achievements. If you have any questions about your gift or require further information, please contact Joslin's Office of Development at (617) 309-2412. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Betsy Cote

Chief Development Officer

